Kubeczko, Dave

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2010 12:40 PM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: FW: EOG Resources Inc, Simba 1-06, NWNE Sec 6 T11N R62W, Weld County, Form 2A (#
2089077) Review
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----- Original Message-----

From: Jennifer_Yu@eogresources.com [mailto:Jennifer_Yu@eogresources.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2010 10:28 AM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: Re: EOG Resources Inc, Simba 1-06, NWNE Sec 6 T11N R62W, Weld County, Form 2A
(#2089077) Review

Hi Dave,
A reserved pit will be constructed in the event a close loop system will not be utilized.

Please include the following items to #5 Facilities if they are not already included in the
2A.

Drilling Pit
Special Purpose Pit
Lact Unit

0il Pipeline
Electric Generator
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I agree the water well to the southwest has a static water level of 39 feet.
Let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks!

Jennifer Yu

EOG Resources, Inc.
Phone: 303-824-5576
Fax: 303-824-5577

From: "Kubeczko, Dave" <Dave.Kubeczko@state.co.us>

To: <jennifer yu@eogresources.com>

Date: 01/05/2010 08:04 AM

Subject: EOG Resources Inc, Simba 1-06, NWNE Sec 6 T11N R62W, Weld County, Form 2A

(#2089077) Review



Jennifer,

I have been reviewing the Simba 1-06 (#2089077) Form 2A. COGCC requests
the following clarifications regarding the data EOG Resources has submitted on or attached to
the Form 2A prior to passing the 0il and Gas Location Assessment.

1. Facilities (Section 5): Form 2A does not indicate a
drilling pit, however, the construction layout drawings show a
reserve pit. Since a closed loop system is not indicated, I assume
that a drilling pit will need to be constructed. I can make the
change if you send me an email with this request.

2. Water Resources (Section 14): Form 2A indicates the depth
to groundwater to be 30 feet bgs for a well located 6019 feet away
from the proposed pad. COGCC’s review indicates there is a closer
water well (Permit No. 128446-Nussbaum, stock well) to the
south-southwest, with a total depth of 60 feet bgs, a depth to
groundwater of 39 feet bgs, and a pumping rate of 15 gpm. I can
make the change if you send me an email with this request.

COGCC would appreciate your concurrence with attaching these COAs to the

Form 2A permit prior to passing the OGLA review. This issue is very minor

and I would like to get this passed. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
call me at (970) 625-2497 x5 (office) or (970) 309-2514

(cell), or email. Thanks.

Dave

David A. Kubeczko, PG
0il and Gas Location Assessment Specialist

Colorado 0il & Gas Conservation Commission Northwest Area Office
707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, CO 81650

Phone: (970) 625-2497x5

FAX: (970) 625-5682

Cell: (970) 309-2514

dave.kubeczko@state.co.us
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